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Dear Planning Commission Members, 

In my view, the proposed Glade Road Crossing project offers some good things for the Town: adding development near shopping and a bus line; and provision of some housing for lower-income people. 

Less positive, however, are the potential impacts on the water resources of the Toms Creek Basin, the impacts of putting a road through to the Village at Toms Creek, and variances that would allow 
them not to have sidewalks in certain areas (as I understand the proposal). 

I think the project would be much more appealing without the through road.  That should reduce the stormwater runoff issues and allow some financial flexibility to the developer to add more amenities 
like the sidewalks in places where they’re not already intended.  Creating, instead, a walking-biking connection between the neighborhoods would result in a different kind of connectivity.  Such a 
connector might also be designed to allow public access/viewing of the wetlands/springs areas, creating an outdoor recreation spot that would contribute to Blacksburg’s already strong reputation for that 
kind of quality-of-life feature. 

Thank you for your work on the Planning Commission and I wish you patience and wisdom in your decision-making. 

Sincerely yours, 

Alan Raflo 

1751 Ginger Lane 














